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Fiske Plc 
('Fiske' or 'the Company') 

Change to Accounting Year End 

The Board of Fiske plc announces that it intends to change its accounting reference date from 31 May 

to 30 June with immediate effect. 

As a result of this change in accounting reference date, the Company's reporting timetable for the next 

18 months will be as follows: 

-Unaudited interim results for the six months to 30 November 2021 to be released by 28 February 2022; 

-Audited report and accounts for the 13-month period to 30 June 2022 intended to be published by 31 

December 2022; and 

-Unaudited interim results for the six months to 31 December 2022 to be released by 31 March 2023 

 For further information please contact: 

 • Samantha Harrison/Harrison Clarke, Grant Thornton UK LLP (Nominated Adviser) 

(tel: 020 7383 5100) 

 • James Harrison, Fiske Plc - CEO 

(tel: 020 7448 4700) 

This information is provided by RNS, the news service of the London Stock Exchange. RNS is approved 

by the Financial Conduct Authority to act as a Primary Information Provider in the United Kingdom. 

Terms and conditions relating to the use and distribution of this information may apply. For further 

information, please contact rns@lseg.com or visit www.rns.com. 

 

RNS may use your IP address to confirm compliance with the terms and conditions, to analyse how 

you engage with the information contained in this communication, and to share such analysis on an 

anonymised basis with others as part of our commercial services. For further information about how 

RNS and the London Stock Exchange use the personal data you provide us, please see our Privacy 

Policy. 
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